
5 Celebrity Couple Breakups:
Say It Isn’t So

By Tanni Deb and Katie Gray

They say everything happens for a reason, so we can only hope
that these recent celebrity couple breakups are for the best –
because we loved watching their romantic fairy tales unfold.
Whether they were married with children, engaged, or just
dating for awhile, we will miss these celebrity relationships.
The important thing is to take away the positive from any
situation and grow from it!

Cupid  has  compiled  5  Celebrity
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Couple Breakups: Say It Isn’t True

1. Lady Gaga & Taylor Kinney: Music icon and actress, Lady
Gaga, dated actor Taylor Kinney for five years. The pair met
on the set of her music video in 2011. Kinney popped the
question and proposed on Valentine’s Day and Gaga had a huge
diamond ring to set it in stone. They announced afterwards
that they were both calling the engagement off, which was a
surprise to fans. However; Lady Gaga recently stated she still
cares about him and her new album has beautiful ballads.

2. Taylor Swift & Tom Hiddleston: “Say you’ll remember me,
standing in a white dress, staring at the sunset, babe,” is
one of the many love song lyrics of singing superstar, Taylor
Swift. She was in a relationship with Tom Hiddleston after
dating  musician  and  DJ,  Calvin  Harris.  Rumor  has  it  that
Hiddleston wanted to be more public with the relationship than
Swift did, which led to their breakup. Regardless; the two had
some great times together, and she will be coming out with
some amazing new love songs!

Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite

3. Jana Kramer & Mike Caussin: Country singer, Jana Kramer,
and former NFL star, have separated. The celebrity couple
have a baby daughter together, Jolie Rae. According to the
news, Caussin had to go to rehab for unidentified reasons, but
Kramer is staying strong and doing everything she can for
their babygirl. We know that these two will be able to co-
parent and do what is best for their beautiful baby!

4. Angelina Jolie & Brad Pitt: The separation of actors and
icons, Angelina Jolie and Brad Pitt, rocked the world and
caused  a  media  frenzy.  Jolie  filed  for  divorce,  citing
irreconcilable differences. Pitt announced to People magazine
that he was saddened by it and was just concerned about their
children. There have been reports of cheating and arguing over
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parenting. Every couple has their ups and downs. Our only hope
is that these two can co-parent together in a healthy way, and
move onto happy futures!

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Engagement Rings

5. Jennifer Meyer & Tobey Maguire: Actor Tobey Maguire and his
wife Jennifer Meyer, sadly split after nine years of marriage.
The celebrity couple have two children together. They issued a
joint  statement,  saying,  “As  devoted  parents,  our  first
priority remains raising our children together with enduring
love, respect and friendship.” We applaud them for remaining
positive and focusing on their children!

What celebrity couple breakups shocked you? Comment below.

Celebrity Videos: 5 Steamiest
Movie Kisses
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By Katie Gray

One of the best parts about romantic comedies is that moment
when the main characters finally have their big first kiss.
The entire plot in these movies usually builds up to that one
big moment. The stars align, we hear the appropriate music
playing in the background, and it’s as if we can see birds
flying  around  the  couples’  heads.  Some  of  our  favorite
celebrity couples star in these movies! We love watching these
celebrity relationships on the silver screen in the form of
celebrity videos.

Cupid  has  compiled  the  five  best
steamy movie kisses:

1. Titanic: “I’ll never let go!” Arguably one of the most
romantic films of all time is Titanic. The 1997 James Cameron
film starred Leonardo DiCaprio and Kate Winslet. To this day,
it remains a classic! There are a few kisses in a few scenes
of this movie that earn it a spot on our top kiss list.
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2. Spiderman: This will go down as one of the most epic kisses
of  all  time!  The  famous  Spiderman  kiss  is  iconic.  Tobey
Maguire and Kirsten Dunst starred in the 2002 flick, and it is
definitely one of the best steamy movie kisses. This comic
book classic is one for the books.

Related Link: 5 Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite

3. Juno: Juno is a cute movie and is cleverly written. In
fact, Diablo Cody won the Academy Award for ‘Best Screenplay’
for it! Juno and Paulie Bleeker finally tell each other how
they feel about one another, and kiss, toward the end of the
film. The scene is also made comedic, as their friend looks on
at cheer practice. They are young, fresh and genuine. The
sincerity of this couple earns them a spot on our list.

4. Walk The Line: The love story of Johnny Cash and June
Carter is truly inspiring! Watching the biopic, Walk The Line,
is beautiful, too. Joaquin Phoenix and Reese Witherspoon star
in the film, and at the end they share a steamy kiss on stage.
It’s definitely one of the steamiest movie kisses of all time.
“Because you’re mine, I walk the line” is right! The role even
earned Witherspoon an Oscar for “Best Actress” and Phoenix and
Witherspoon both won Golden Globes for their portrayals as
well. This true love story gives us all hope. Johnny Cash was
once asked about his idea of paradise and he replied, “This
morning, with her, having coffee.” Perfection!

Related  Link:  Bigger  Is  Better:  Top  6  Celebrity  Couple
Engagement Rings

5. The Notebook: Is there anyone on this plant who hasn’t seen
The Notebook? Author, Nicholas Sparks, outdid himself with
this one when he wrote the book the movie is based upon. The
film became an instant romantic classic, just as the novel was
a #1 New York Times Bestseller. The movie starred Ryan Gosling
and Rachel McAdams, and there are a couple of steamy kisses in
the film that top our list! “If you’re a bird, I’m a bird.”
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What are your favorite movie kisses? Tell us in your comments
below!


